Orchard Park Central School District

2240 Southwestern Blvd. West Seneca, NY 14224

David Lilleck Superintendent



www.opschools.org (716) 209-6200

October 5, 2021

Dear Orchard Park Families:

Today the District was made aware of one case of COVID-19.

- One individual has tested positive for COVID-19 at Orchard Park Middle School. Contact tracing was not required for this case.
- One individual has tested positive for COVID-19 at South Davis Elementary. Contact tracing is complete.

Also, last Thursday, September 30, 2021, the District was made aware of two positive cases at South Davis Elementary. Contact tracing was completed. We apologize for inadvertently not sharing this information prior with the community.

Please continue to monitor your child(ren) for any illness, including symptoms of COVID-19, and have them stay home if they are sick.

I value our partnership in ensuring the success of all students.

Sincerely,

David Lilleck Superintendent of Schools